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Week of June 24, 2024 
 
The following are the planned major work activities by Town of Holden Departments. The work 

schedule is subject to change based upon weather and other factors. Activities may be added or 

subtracted dependent on those factors. Neighborhoods directly impacted by the planned work will 

be separately notified by the Town’s CodeRED system, and updates may be found on the Town’s 

Facebook page. Questions regarding Department of Public Works activities may be directed to 

dpw_info@holdenma.gov or (508) 210-5550. Questions regarding Light Department activities 

may be directed to (508) 210-5400.  

 

Department of Public Works 
 

Highway Division 

 

 Highway Division will be doing drainage work on Muschopauge Road between Millbrook 

Street and the Rutland Town Line. The road will be closed to through traffic.   

 

Water & Sewer Division 

 

 Water & Sewer Division has no planned closures for the week of June 24th.  

 

Light Department 
 

Line Division 

 

 No planned road closures during the week of June 24th. Work will be occurring in various 

locations in Town.  
 

Forestry Division 

 

 Forestry will be working on line trimming in the area of the “Maze” on Monday, Tuesday, 

and Thursday. On Wednesday and Friday they will be trimming on Main Street with Detail 

Officers. GML will be working on Malden Street and will have a detail officer with them. 

 

 No road closures are currently scheduled for next week.   
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Known Outside Agency and Private Work 
 

MassDOT (Main Street, Route 122A) 

 

 The grinding of the road has been pushed to the week of July 21st. Work will be performed 

at night, Sunday night through Thursday night for +/- 7 shifts total. This also means paving 

is pushed to end of August. 

 

 The contractor plans on continuing forming, and placing concrete sidewalks next week. 

They will be starting at the Holden State Police Barracks proceeding North/West on Main 

Street (Route 122A). They will work their way North/West while keeping the sidewalks 

on the South/East side of Route 122A clear for passage. Signs will be up for pedestrian 

detours at various locations as needed.  

 

MassDOT (Shrewsbury Street-Doyle Road-Chapel Street-Holden Street Project) 

 

 E.H. Perkins will continue drainage work on Shrewsbury Street, working up towards 

Holden Street. Assume the same detour in use by the gas company in that area will be used, 

where the inbound traffic is detoured down Chapel Street. They may start doing some of 

the hydrant R&R work late next week which will be just individual isolated excavations 

along the project limits. 

  

Eversource Gas (Shrewsbury Street)  

 

 The contractor for Eversource Gas will be working in the same locations for the rest of the 

week of June 17th, including this Saturday, June 22nd. Next week they will be moving on 

Wednesday up to the Holden Street and Shrewsbury Street intersection to complete their 

road crossing to the far side sidewalk.  They are planning on activation of the new main for 

the first or second week of July. 


